McCGILL UNIVERSITY

FACULTY OF MUSIC

DEAN - DR. H. C. PERRIN 323 W. SHERBROOKE STREET

MonTrear, 14th Jany,, 1921

Sir Atthur Currie,
Frineipal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

The Faculty of Music, at its Meeting

on Wednesdav, vlaced on record its appreciation of the

nceasing efforts of Sir William Peterson to give Music g
fitting place in the activities of the University,
recognising also that to him was due the establishment of
the Conservatroium of Music gs g teaching school within
the University, The proposal to commemorate this close
connection by the establishment of a Fung to be stvled
the Feterson Scholarship Fund, the capital to be invested
and the interest used to provide one or more scholarships
open to comvetition at the Conservatorium, was approved.
It was felt that to this Scholarship Fund every music
student who has, during the sixteen vears of the Conser-
vatorium's existence, received instruction there, would
dovbtless be glad to contribute aceroding to his or her
means, In addition, lovers of music generally who had
the cavse of mueical education at heart would welcome the
opvortunity of helping to ~arry on the work of the late
Prineival of the University.

I shall be glad to have a rnote from
you either apvrcving or disapvroving of the above, "which
I can compfiniecate to the Faculty.

Yours very truly,

.
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